South Central Area Office,
Eblana House,

Marrowbone Lane,
Dublin 8.

30/11/2020

The Chairperson and Members
South Central Area Committee.

Naming & Numbering Proposal for a new development
Planning ref: 4334/18 on a site located at:
110-111 Cork Street, Dublin 8.

This naming and numbering proposal refers to a mixed use development
comprising 2 ground floor retait units and 19 no. apartments at 110-111 Cork
Street, Dublin 8, as indicated on the attached ordinance survey map.
The naming and numbering proposed for this development is:

No’s 110-111 The Dyers’ Works - Oibreacha na nDathadéiri

The Heritage Officer and Environment & Transportation Dept. have deemed the
proposed name and numbering as appropriate for this development.

The naming and numbering as: No’s 110-111, The Dyers’ Works - Oibreacha
na nDathadéiri is considered suitable and is recommended for adoption.

Mary Taylor -

Executive Manager




